
Year R Learning Journey 
Week beginning 5th November 
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Science  

Children will be taught: 

- to recognise that plants need light and water 

to grow; 

- to recognise and name the leaf, flower, stem 

and root of a flowering plant; 

- that seeds grow into flowering plants. 

We will be looking at the different kinds of plants 

in our school environment, comparing them with 

Hillier Gardens and identifying the reasons for 

differences and similarities. 

Children will be growing their own plants, using 

simple scientific language to describe what 

happens.  They will investigate the conditions for 

growth and recognise when a test is unfair. 

 

 

How you can help at home: 
 Keep practising with your child daily 

their letter sounds and key words. 

Can they write them? 

 Read with your child and talk about 

the books that you read. 

Home Challenge: 
 We would like you to write a letter 

from Goldilocks to say sorry for 

breaking into bear’s cottage, for 

eating the porridge, breaking the 

chair and sleeping in baby bears bed. 

 Can you find 4 different sized shoes 

in your house and put them in order? 

What else can you find to order by 

length? 

You can draw, write or take a photo of your 

home challenge and bring it to school so we 

can all share! 

 
 

 

Please remember: 

 
* P.E. DAY — Both classes are having PE on 

Tuesday morning. Please leave your child’s 

PE bag at school.  Please remember to 

remove all jewellery on this day, or 

cover earrings with tape.  

* Please remember to label EVERYTHING; 

particularly school sweatshirts, t-shirts, 

coats and PE kits. 

* Please remember to check your child’s 

book bag and take out all the important 

letters that we send home. 

 

This week our topic 

will be Goldilocks and  

the three bears 

 

We will be learning all about the story. We 

will taste the porridge; make the puppets 

and act the story out. 

In maths we will be learning about size and 

length. We will be comparing and ordering 

the beds, chairs and bowls. We will learn 

how to measure things using non-standard 

units and begin to look at rulers. 

 
 

 

 

Sounds of the week:       

b f ff l 

For your Information 

We would like to invite you to come to 

school on Tuesday 6th November at 9:00 

to a Parents’ workshop. We are going to 

discuss the way we teach phonics, 

reading and to answer any questions you 

might have. We look forward to seeing 

you! 

 

 


